
Sacred Heart Primary School is committed to child safety. We believe all
children have the right to feel safe and to be safe. 

Acknowledgement of Traditional Custodians

Sacred Heart acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which this school is
built. We commit ourselves to working in partnership with Aboriginal people for

reconciliation and justice.
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Happy St Patrick's Day to Everyone 
 
Thank you to everyone who has engaged in the opportunity to meet with
the classroom teachers for a learning conversation. These are formal
opportunities to discuss your child's learning with staff as well as an
opportunity for you to share information to staff. Please know you are
welcome to come into your child's learning space, view their work and
informally meet with staff. We just have to remain mindful of
appropriate social distancing and if you intend on being in the learning
spaces longer than 10 minutes - sign in on the iPad or scan the QR code
at the front office.  
 
The Parents and Friends Committee held their AGM on Monday
evening. At this point of time the positions of President, Treasurer and
Secretary are vacant. I would like to express my thanks to Jill Mullally,
Bec Coulter and Kylie Buerckner and the P&F committee for their work,
especially over the last three years. As a school community we are very
grateful for your time, dedication and support of our school. 
 
Some good news: our canteen will be open at the start of Term 2. The
Sweet and Sour Sisters will be running the canteen with lunch orders
being available on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.  More information
will be sent out over the next couple of weeks. 
 
In response to our Survey re: After School Care - At this stage we are in
negotiations with the YMCA. It is looking very promising that we will be
able to begin our After School Care program at the beginning of Term
Three. 
 
Have a wonderful week everyone

Take Care

Arn
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PBIS 
 

Watch what you say cause you know if its okay?
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Catholic Identity News
St Patrick’s Day 
We are a sea of green today for the Feast of St Patrick. Great to see so
many students and staff getting in the spirit and wearing green. 
We had a fabulous sausage sizzle for lunch, thanks to our chefs Mr Price
and Sean McLarty. The green cordial was also a hit. We will let you
know next newsletter how much money we raised for Project
Compassion. If you forgot to send money along with your child today
please send to the office this week. 
 
Confirmation Eucharist
School based small groups for Confirmation Eucharist will begin next
Wednesday, after lunch here at school. Students will have a workbook
“Our Times Together”, which they will work through each week with
their group leader. Some activities will be completed at home with parent
support if possible. 
A red note will be sent home today with further information and the date
of your child's Confirmation/Eucharist ceremony. 
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Any queries please contact me at school or via email. 
 
Have a great week everyone.  
Meegan McInness 
mmcinness001@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au 
Catholic Identity Leader
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Regional Swimming Sports 2021
Eighteen students ventured to Shepparton to represent Sacred Heart at the
Regional Swimming Championships in perfect weather conditions. All races the
students competed in were finals. Competitors finishing in 1st place qualified for

the State Championships in Melbourne with 2nd & 3rd place getters receiving a
medal and a place on the podium. 

Sacred Heart had a mixture of 1st, 2nd, 3rd and 4th place getters throughout the
day. 

Emily Judd, Wally Hammon (3rd) & Lach Cruikshank (9/10Yrs), Chelsea Carroll

(3rd) and Fraser Nagle (11Yrs) and James Cummins (12 Yrs) competed in the

50m Freestyle event. Emily and Fraser both finished in 1st place and will go onto
represent the school at the State Swimming Championships to be held in

Melbourne on 26th April. Well done Emily and Fraser. 

Makayla George, Wally Hammon (2nd) and Charlie Bourke (9/10Yrs), Chelsea
Carroll and Fraser Nagle (11Yrs) and James Cummins (12/13Yrs) competed in

the 50m Backstroke. Fraser was again victorious finishing in 1st place. Emily
Judd (9/10Yrs) represented our school in the 50m Breaststroke. 
 
In the 9/10 Yrs Freestyle Relay, Emily Judd, Makayla George, Billie-Jo
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Buerckner and Maddi Kerr came 2nd in their event. In the 9/10 Yr. Boys Freestyle
Relay, Wally Hammon, Lachlan Cruikshank, Charlie Bourke and Tom Lee-

Conway also came 2nd. A fantastic effort by all the young swimmers. 
In the 11 Yr. Boys Freestyle relay, Fraser Nagle, Noah Cox, Eliot Bye and Sam
Osborne came 5th. Well done boys. 
 
In the 12/13 Yr. Girls 50m Freestyle Relay, Lucy Judd, Emily Buerckner, Alexia

Nagle and Elle Hammon swam very well and finished in 1st place. They will also
go on to the State Championships and represent our school. 
 
In the 12/13 Yr. Girls 50m Medley Relay, Emily Buerckner, Lucy Judd, Alexia
Nagle and Chelsea Carroll brought home a silver medal finishing in 2nd spot. 
 
All eighteen students who competed, represented the school proudly. We thank all
our parents, grandparents and family members who supported the students and
travelled across to Shepparton.
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National Ride to School Day
The children of Sacred Heart are invited to participate in the National
Ride to School Day this Friday, March 19. 
 
National Ride to School Day is a community initiative aimed at raising
awareness of health, road safety and transport. Your child is encouraged
to ride their bike safely to school from two meeting points. Teachers will
gather at each meeting point to join in with the ride to school. We
encourage children to meet at one of the following locations: 
 
1. WB Hunter Home Hardware car park on the Murray Valley Highway;
and 
2. Shire Hall on Belmore Street. 
 
We aim to gather at 8 am so that we can leave all locations by 8.10 am.
This will allow us to arrive safely at school by 8.20 am. Younger siblings
and parents are welcome to join in on the ride. 
We hope to see you this Friday morning!
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Hi, my name is Rylea Brown and I shaved my head on Friday 12th of March to raise
money for Worlds Greatest Shave Leukemia Foundation. 
I was not nervous but excited!  I knew I was doing a great thing and it's only hair!!! 
Plus, my friends think I look cool! 
I have raised approximately $1,800 and I really would love to reach $2,000.  It's not too
late to donate if you just go to the Worlds Greatest Shave website and search my
name.   
My great grandma and a family friend both passed away from Leukemia and this was
my main reason to bring awareness. Thanks to everyone who has donated already and
again, if you could spare anything I'd be appreciative! 
Thanks everyone.
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Last Friday some of the year levels participated in the 'Richmond Tigers Virtual Zoom' catch
up. Many schools from across the North East listened to some Richmond players chat and

students got to ask questions. At the end of the zoom, all schools got to participate in a
Kahoot Quiz about all things Richmond. Miss Ackerly and the Yr 3's represented our school

and they won the quiz! Winning the quiz meant that our school won a Richmond Football
Club jumper signed by all the players! We will raffle or auction this jumper and all money

raised will go towards the 'Rosemary Cullen Foundation'.

Congratulations to our amazing Foundation
teacher Kayte Barton who married Clay

Runnalls on 
Saturday 6 March 2021. 

You were a beautiful bride 
Mrs Runnalls!!!!

CAMPS, SPORTS AND EXCURSIONS FUND (CSEF) 2021
To be eligible for the fund, a parent or guardian must be the holder of a concession card being

successfully validated with Centrelink on the first day of either Term 1 2020 (28TH January

2021) or Term 2 2021 (19TH  April 2021). 
The CSEF is an annual payment to the school from the Victorian Government to be used
towards camps, sports and/or excursion expenses for the benefit of the eligible student. 
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Primary School Student Rate is $125.00 per year. 
If you applied for the CSEF at your child’s school in 2020, you do not need to complete an
application form in 2020 unless there has been a change in your family circumstances. 
You only need to complete an application form if any of the following changes have occurred.

 New student enrolments;  your child has started or changed schools in 2021 or you
did not apply in 2020
Changed family circumstances;  such as a change of custody, change of name,
concession card number, or new siblings commencing at the school in 2021

The CSEF is paid directly to your child’s school.  
Forms are available from the school office and we require a copy of your Concession Cards. 
The forms need to be lodged with the school by the end of Term 2 2021. 
Please contact the school office if you are unsure.
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SIMON Everywhere App 
All notifications to our school community will be sent via this app. If

anyone has any difficulties in downloading the App and would like some
assistance please contact Sonia Bourke in the office or via e-mail at

sbourke@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au.
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Updating Medical Profile
Can all families please check that their child/ren's
Medical Profile is up to date. This can be done via
your PAM account. If your child suffers from
asthma or anaphylaxis please provide us with an
updated action plan as soon as possible. Thank you
for your assistance with this important matter. 
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Share Forward

Subscribe Past Issues RSSTranslate

http://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fmailchi.mp%2Faa9bfa710441%2Fsacred-heart-primary-school-newsletter-term-4-week-13405185
http://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fmailchi.mp%2Faa9bfa710441%2Fsacred-heart-primary-school-newsletter-term-4-week-13405185
http://us20.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=3b99c50531&e=[UNIQID]
http://us20.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=3b99c50531&e=[UNIQID]
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartprimaryschoolyarrawonga/?epa=SEARCH_BOX
https://www.shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au/
http://eepurl.com/gharMP
https://us20.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=632bd0fe08
https://us20.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=632bd0fe08
javascript:;


Copyright © 2019 Sacred Heart Primary School - All rights reserved. 
 
 

Our contact details are: 
school.information@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au 

62 Orr Street, Yarrawonga, VIC, 3730 
ph: 5744 3339  

 
Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
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primary school · Orr Street · Yarrawonga, Vic 3730 · Australia 
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